Congratulations on your admission to the School of Biological Sciences at Frottingham College for the Fall 2014 semester. We are excited to welcome you to Frottingham College. Our decision to admit you to our college is an acknowledgment of your potential and our confidence in you as a valuable addition to our student body.
We would like to inform you of important upcoming dates. Although not mandatory, we would advise you to attend each of these activities.
Before the first day of classes, you must do the following: 
Make sure your campus email account works properly. If it does not, call (439) 555-2898 for technical support.
Verify that you can sign in online to all of your semester classes. If you cannot, call (439) 555-2898 for technical support.
Purchase all course materials from the campus bookstore. 
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